
From: deborah chapman  
Sent: Tuesday, August 20, 2024 5:28 PM 
To: Gatwick Airport <gatwickairport@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Gatwick's Airport New Runway Planning Application 
  
I do not understand the forms or processes but I wish to register my objection to any expansion of 
Gatwick. 
I live in  and the aircraft noise is already very 
intrusive.  Coldharbour is an AONB but is blighted by aircraft noise. 
The roads around Gatwick are not adequate and there is already insufficient housing to 
accommodate local people. 
I cannot think of a single good reason to expand further other than lining the pockets of those 
involved, largely from overseas.  It goes against environmental concerns and is completely 
inappropriate. 
I hope my opposition is able to be registered. 
Deborah Chapman 
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Submission ID: 29766

I’m not sure if this is the correct area to raise this but I object to the proposed runway development. I live in an AONB in
the Surrey Hills. The additional noise and air disturbance/pollution has not been properly considered. There is already
insufficient housing in the area. The aircraft do not appear to be getting quieter and the disruption is increasing already
without the additional runway
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